

2018-05-31 DSpace 7 Working Group Meeting

Date

31 May 2018 from 14:00-15:00 UTC

Location: [DSpace Meeting Room](#)

Agenda

- OR2018 planning
- General development / planning updates (Tim)
 - Dev Planning Spreadsheet: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18brPF7cZy_UKyj97Ta44UJg5Z8OwJGi7PLoPJVz-g3g/edit?usp=sharing
 - Sprint Planning: [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#)
- Quick updates on Angular UI [tickets](#) and/or [PRs](#) (Art)
- Quick updates on REST API [tickets](#) and/or [PRs](#) (Andrea)
- Other topics?

Attendees

- [Art Lowel \(Atmire\)](#)
- [Andrea Bollini \(4Science\)](#)
- [Tim Donohue](#)
- [Giuseppe Digilio \(4Science\)](#)

Notes

- General Updates
 - Reminder of [DSpace 7 Community Sprint 2](#) and [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#) (for signup)
- [Open Repositories 2018](#) (June 4-7) Planning
 - Planning for demo (see actions below)
 - [Giuseppe Digilio \(4Science\)](#) has an in progress Submission / MyDSpace UI PR for the new "or2018" branch: <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/pull/272>
 - Planning for workshops
 - REST API Workshop (Andrea, Terry & Tim)
 - Angular UI Workshop (Art & Tim)
 - DSpace 7 Update talk (Tim)
- Angular UI Team updates
 - Merged PRs:
 - In Progress tickets / PRs:
 - Tickets / PRs requiring review:
- REST API / Java backend Team updates
 - Merged PRs:
 - In Progress tickets / PRs:
 - Tickets / PRs requiring review:
- Upcoming Schedule
 - Art L is out until our meeting on June 28th.
 - Andrea B out until our meeting on June 21st.
- **Next Meetings will be AFTER OR2018, on Thurs, June 14 at 14:00UTC in [DSpace Meeting Room](#)**
 - Reviewing code from OR2018.
 - Art L wants to review the Angular PRs.
 - REST API PRs would be good to merge to master.